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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

April 2, 2018 

   

Dr. Jeff McDaris, Superintendent 

Transylvania County Schools 

225 Rosenwald Lane 

Brevard, NC  28712 

 

Dear Dr. McDaris, 

 

The Cross-Program Consolidated Monitoring Review that occurred for your district has 

concluded.  Transylvania County Schools has successfully met all statutory compliance 

requirements in the review conducted by the North Carolina Department of Public Instruction 

that occurred between March 12-16, 2018. Included in the review were the following programs, 

if applicable to your district: Title I, Part A; Title I, Part D; Title II, Part A; Title III, Part A; 

Title IV, Part A; Migrant Education Program; Rural and Low-Income Schools; and Small Rural 

School Achievement. 

 

Thank you to the staff within your LEA for working closely with your DPI Program 

Administrator to meet all applicable federal program requirements in your district.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

Donna R. Brown, Director 

  

Chris J. Vecchione, Assistant Director  
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c:  Dr. Jeremy Gibbs, Federal Program Director 

Alex Charles, NCDPI Federal Program Administrator  

  

 

  

 


